
 

Pre-K 
December News 

 
Welcome to December! 

This first part of our school year has flown by, and we will soon be zipping into 2025. 

But first we will celebrate all the gifts December brings. 

Language Arts:  We will continue to work on writing our names using upper and lower case 

letters.  The students typically write their name several times during the school day.  I am happy 

with the continued improvement I am seeing in their skills in pencil grip and letter formation. 

Math:  Math is always fun when done as games and using manipulatives such as Candy Canes.  

We will be securing number recognition from 1-20 this month. 

Art:   In art we will be looking for shapes that create a picture.    

Show & Tell: We will be continuing our food donations Show & Tell.  Thank you for your 

generosity.      

Calendar Reminders: 

December 13th – Santa will be leaving his workshop to pay us a visit.  It is up to you if you want 

to prepare your child for this or keep it as a surprise.   

December 16th @ 12:00 all are invited to join our class for a Christmas Story and Performance.  

Cookies and a short social gathering to follow. 

January 6rd – First day back to school for Pre-K. 

Wishing you peace and joy this Christmas, 

Anne Dahlin 

 


